PSSA AFL Knockout Competition 2019 and Paul Kelly Cup UPDATE
February 12, 2019.

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Your child of class has been selected in the school’s AFL
Team for the upcoming PSSA knockout, as well as to play in the Paul Kelly Cup on Wednesday, February 27 at
Pambula Sports Complex. Studentsin Years 4 to 6 will be attending the Paul Kelly Cup. A separate permission note
for the Paul Kelly Cup will come outsoon.

Due to a double booking at Berrambool Oval last week, and in the upcoming weeks, we willbe holding AFL Training
at school from now on. Players will need to provide theirown shorts, socks and boots. Mouthguards and headgear
is highlyrecommended. They will also need abroad brimmed hat, sunscreen and awater bottle.

Training will take place atschool during break times, as well as on the following afternoons on the school oval:
e Thursday, February 14 —3pm to 4.30pm;
o Thursday, February 21 —3pm to 4.30pm;
e Thursday, February 28 —3pm to 4.30pm;
e Thursday, March 7 - 3pm to 4.30pm.

Training will be dependent on the weather. We will post any cancellations on Facebook.

Michelle Hulme
AFL Co-ordinator

PSSA AFL TRAINING PERMISSION 2019
Dear Ms Hulme,
| give permission for my child of class to participate AFL Training after

school on the following dates: Thursday, February 14 — 3pm to 4.30pm; Thursday, February 21 — 3pm to 4.30pm;
Thursday, February 28 —3pm to 4.30pm; and Thursday, March 7 - 3pm to 4.30pm.

Special needs of my child of which you should be aware are:

[ ]My child will be getting picked up from training OR
[ ]My child will be
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